
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Woodburn PTA Membership Meeting 
Date: May 18, 2023 
 
 
Katie Sessa, PTA President, convened the meeting and welcomed everyone at 7:00pm. This was the 
5th membership meeting of the school year. 
 
Agenda 
 
2022-23 PTA Recap & Volunteer Appreciation 

● Recognition was given to volunteers and event coordinators for community, staff and 
enrichment support this year. 

● The goal for the Fun Run fundraising was met! The Fun Run will take place on 5/19. 
 
Approvals: 

● The April membership meeting minutes were presented. A motion to approve was presented. 
Meeting minutes were approved. 

● A budget amendment was presented to shift some funds to the fieldtrips line item with an 
increase to $14,100.  A motion to approve was presented. The motion was  approved. 

 
Elections: 
A motion was made to approve the board slate. The motion was approved. The board slate includes: 

○ Katie Sessa for President 
○ Carrie Darke for Vice President 
○ Dan McGarry for Treasurer 
○ Abby Jenkins for Secretary 

 
Principal Updates -  Katie Richman: 

● Thanked the volunteers who made Teacher and Staff appreciation week successful. 
 
Katie Sessa thanks PTA volunteers, coordinators and boar members for their service this year. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm 
 
Next PTA meeting: —---September 2023 at Woodburn Elementary, in person 
 
 
 
 
__ Minutes approved as presented: ____________ 
__ Minutes approved as corrected : ____________ 
 
 
______________________________________ 
 Abby Jenkins, PTA Secretary (signature) 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Katie Sessa, PTA President (signature) 


